Maurice E Farr
Certified Water Right Examiner #046
1960 SW Burdette Drive
Roseburg, OR 97470

Re:  Surface Water Application
Ralph Preston
Nick Nicastro

To:  Water Resources Department
Salem, OR
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December 31, 1992

In preparing a map for a new Surface Water Application, I noticed an error in the location
of the POD. Enclosed are copies of the two applications in question with the corrected call

for the distance to the POD.

Maurice E Farr
CWRE #046

cc Ralph Preston
Nick Nicastro



